Bill Nittler
Box 824
Mancos, Co. 81328

Dear Mr. Nittler,

We were very pleased to recieve your letter letting us know of the reception of KUNF in
Southwest Colorado. Thank you for letting us know that you are being able to pick up on
our station here in Southern Utah. We hope that your enjoying what you are able to pick

up without the interference. Thanks for listening.

Sincerely,

Marathon Media of Southern Utah



